
                                                                                                                   

   

               

               

 

 

 

17th July 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Where has the last year gone? I can’t believe we have made it to the last week of the academic year. What a year it 

has been! It has been a really busy and successful year and I would like to thank you all for your continued support 

throughout this time. As we approach the last few days, I just wanted to share a few things and update you on a few 

changes. 

Sporting Achievements 

We have had several sporting successes to celebrate including winning the Gedling Schools Football league; coming 

runners up in Dynamos cricket tournament and winners of the Equals Trust Ultimate Frisby tournament. Our dancers 

did an amazing performance at the Playhouse. Well done to all the children involved – we are so proud of how well 

they did but also of how well they conducted themselves, they were a credit to the school. Thank you to all the 

parents who helped supervise and transport children to these events- we couldn’t do it without you.  

Both our Y5 and Y6 residential trips were much enjoyed by all. 

Staffing changes 

It is with much sadness that we say a very fond farewell to a special member of our team who is leaving us this 

summer, Miss Gough. Everyone at school would like to extend a huge thank you to her for all she has done for our 

school during her time here, her passion and commitment have been exceptional.  We wish her lots of luck in her 

new role in Denmark. 

It is with real pleasure that we extend a very warm welcome to the new members of our team. Mrs Mosley, who will 

be joining us in September in Y1/2, she is a highly skilled and experienced teacher who has worked in several other 

Equals Trust schools. Miss Webb will be joining the Y3/4 team, again a passionate and experienced practitioner. Both 

teachers have already been into school and met lots of the children. They are really excited about joining such a 

special and unique school community and I know they will make wonderful additions to our team. 

Last week, your child had the opportunity to meet and spend some time with their new teacher- all the children did 

really well and enjoyed getting to know their new class. This will hopefully help ease the transition in September. 

Classes in September will be as follows: 

FS2 Reception:   Mr Faulder 

                            Miss Miller (formerly Mrs Lee) (Mon-Wed) & Mrs Wallace (Thurs-Fri) 

KS1 Y1/2:             Mrs Ahearne 
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                              Mrs Guyler (Mon-Tues) & Mrs Wragg (Wed-Fri) 

                              Mrs Mosley (Mon-Wed) & Mrs Langdown (Thurs-Fri) 

Lower KS2 Y3/4: Mrs Pickard (Mon, Tues, Wed) & Mrs Jepson (Thurs & Fri) 

                              Mrs Guerbaouy  

                              Miss Webb 

Upper KS2 Y5/6: Mr Smith 

                              Ms Mackdermott 

                              Miss Brown  

Reminders 

Please could children bring a carrier bag to school tomorrow ready for bringing home their work and books. 

Year 6 Leavers assembly is at 10am on Friday 21st July.  If the children would like to bring a plain white shirt for 

signing, they are free to do so – a tradition the children enjoy!  

I hope you all enjoy the last few days of term. 

 

Take care and keep well, 

Mrs Cook 

 

 

 


